
Cheyenne Field Archers November Newsletter  

  

             Announcements:  

Our annual meeting will be held on January 9th starting at 5pm. We will have food first then get into our 

yearly business. This is the meeting where we choose the 2016 officers and board members, discuss and 

vote on any rules or by-laws that may be needed, and vote on things like the yearly budget.  Please 

come voice your opinion and vote on the future of the club.   

There is a sign-up sheet posted at the club for 2016 club officer and board member nomination. Please 

nominate who you believe will do a good job for you in 2016. 

Proposals to be voted on at annual meeting;  

There will be a discussion and a vote on expansion of the club building.  

Also there will be discussion and a vote on offering a club funded scholarship program.  

If you are interested in still receiving a shirt from this year’s bowhunter weekend, we will take individual 

orders and if we meet the minimum order we will have them available at the annual meeting.  

Joad started on October 31st at 10am and will be held every Saturday. Due to this the club will be closed 

on Saturdays from 9:45am - 12:00pm.  

 3d will be every Tuesday and Thursday at 7:00 pm. We started paybacks this week with traditional and 

compound classes. You must shoot 6 days in 6 weeks to qualify for payback. Only 6 scores can be turned 

in with your top 5 scores combining for your total score. 

 Vegas league will be Sundays at 4 pm.   

We have official dates for this season’s shoots;  

The yearly traditional shoot will be on December 5th @ 10am with chili feast to follow and the annual 

swap meet will be held at 1pm  

Vegas shoots will be held on November 22nd and December 20th 2016  

CFA will also be hosting the State Vegas shoot this year. The state shoot will be January 9th and 10th.   

We will hold one blue face shoot this year on February 7th.  

Triple Crown dates will be on, January 22nd & 23rd, February 19th & 20th and March 18th & 19th   

Access Yes fundraiser and fun shoot will be held on May 10th and 12th at 7:00 pm  

Bowhunter weekend will be held the 6th & 7th of August   

  

 



 

 

Meeting Minutes:  

The November board meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm November 2nd.  

The October treasures report was presented; a motion was made to accept the report. The motion 

passed no one opposing.  

Amending the shoot dates was discussed and dates were reset for the 2015/2016 season.  

  

President  

Dan Conrad  

  

Vice President  

  

  

Secretary  

Tim Zacharias  

  

Treasurer   

Mary Tharp  

  

Next Board Meeting   

 December 7th, 2015  
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Board Members    

Gavin Steele         

Mat Rusk   

Al Tharp   

Raymond Ladd   

Bob Graham   

  

 Alternates    

Jeremy Cooke   

Connie Crandall   

James Frauendenst   
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